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THE PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE
I think that all of us who attended the last meeting

held at Edgewood Valley Country Club on August 5
thoroughly enjoyed the excellent talk by Charley Wilson.
To those of you who did not - perhaps could not -
attend, I think we all feel you really missed something
worth while.

Our joint meeting with Wisconsin on September 9
will be held at North Shore Country Club - Ray Davis,
host. Ray promises to "put out the RED CARP.ET" for
all who attend. I hope we can have a good turnout and
show the Wisconsin boys a good time - the same as they
have always done for us in the past.

With Labor Day in the background and the season
just about "over the hump" we will have our fall work to
concentrate on. A day of relaxation before this will do all
of us good, so plan to attend the meeting and enjoy the
activities. Trust you fellows are all keeping your golf in
shape for that day, so Midwest can again win the annual
trophy awarded for the team championship.

AMOS E. LAPP
President

COMI G EVENTS
The September Meeting, North Shore Country

Club, Glenview, Ill., Monday, September 9; Joint meet-
ing with Wisconsin Golf Course Superintendents Associa-
tion.

Midwest Regional Turf Foundation Fall Field
Days. September 16 and September 17. Purdue U nivers-
ity,

The October Meeting, Medinah Country Club.
Annual Fall Golf Tournament. Date to be announced.

The ovember Meeting will include a tour of In-
ternational Fertilizer Company plant and dinner and
meeting at Chicago Height Country Club in the evening.

The December Meeting, Glendale Country Club.
Annual eeting and election of officers.

EWMEMBERS
We wish to welcome the following as new members

of our A sociation; Charle Otto Rack, Howard Joseph
Howey" and George icheal Weidner.

Four members never did make the meeting at Edge-
wood alley. Bill Saielli wa driving Frank Dinelli, Dom
Grotti and Bill Stupple to the meeting. A woman driver
went thru a top ign at an inter ection and ma hed into
the car broad ide. Fortunately, nobody was eriously injur-
ed although they uffered various bumps, cuts and brui es.
Frank was neare t the point of impact and was hurt the
wor t. He was unable to get out of his house for 10 days
afterward. However, he i up and around, although he
ay hi back i till ore. Bill' car was so badly wrecked

that e' now has a new one.

THE SEPTEMBER MEETING

Our September meeting will be our Annual Joint
Meting with Wisconsin Golf Course Superintendents As-
sociation. We will meet this year at North Shore Coun-
try Club, Glenview, Illinois on Monday, September 9.
Ray Davis will be our host. It has long been a tradition
that this meeting is a happy get together of the two associ-
ations and a chance for the men to mingle and exchange
ideas relative to turf management in their respective loca-
tions. As has been the custom for a number of years, there
will be a golf tournament in the afternoon featuring team
play between the two associations for the Midwest-
Wisconsin Trophy. There will also be many individual
prizes and it promises to be a very pleasant affair. Now if
we can get the weather man to cooperate, it will complete
the day.

It has also been the custom in recent years for Dr.
J ames Watson to be on hand as our guest speaker. Jim is
always interesting and you will not want to miss his talk,
so let's all turn out to greet our friends from Wisconsin
and make it a great meeting. As to directions to reach
North Shore Country Club, the club is in the east side of
Glenview and can be reached by the Wisconsin men from
US 41 or Illinois 42A. If coming down 41, turn west on
Lake Avenue, then South on Wagner Ave. to Glenview
Road and West to the Club. If coming in on 42A, turn
East on Glenview Road to the Club.

OUR AUGUST MEETI TG

It was a nice clear, cool day on August 5 when we
met at Edgewood Valley Country Club for our August
meeting. Chet Randby, our host, left nothing to be desired
in the way of hospitality and to show us a wonderful time
at hi club. All who played were loud in their praise of the
course. There were about eighty member and guests pres-
ent for dinner that evening. After dinner, President Lapp
called the meeting to order. Placement Committee Chair-
man, Ray Gerber reported that a new cou rse being com-
pleted at Benton Harbor, Michigan was in need of a
qualified Superintendent. It is a year-round job and a
house is included. Anyone interested in this position
should contact Ray Gerber. Our old friend Charlie Wil-
son was ou r guest speaker of the evening. Charlie always
has a lot of good information for us and thi time it was
a discussion on topdres ing. In hi talk, he said that he
was becoming more old fa hioned all the time when it
came to soils and advocated a return to some topdre ing.
Charlie said that he saw a trend to this all over the coun-
try. He brought out that when we are treating with fun-
gicides and in ecticides we are killng the good bugs as well
as the bad. He di cu sed oil tructure and textures and
'aid that soil tructure is much more important than soil
texture. Any soil will deteriorate tructurally under heavy
play. Aerifying and piking are till needed to increa e
water infiltration, air movement and correct layering, yet
it is doutful if this practice will improve soil structure.
There i le s complaint of leaf pot complex diseases on
cour e that have continued to topdressing. The golfer
appreciate the re ult of topdre ing. Turf i tight yet
resilient. He said that if orne topdres ing i done each year
there should not be a need to go to the almo t pure and
mi ture advocated by orne. After Charlie' talk, Golf
Chairman, Dave Mastroleo di tributed the golf and door
prizes.


